
LMC Treasurers Report 2018/2019 
 
 
 
The LMC finances are in a good state. 
 
The levys have stayed unchanged since April 2018 (national levy 8p/patient 
,local levy 27 p/patient). 
 
The reserves have increased  by approximately 20000 pound ,we will keep  the 
levy  under regular review and make adjustments in the coming year if needed. 
The current reserves allow for buisiness  to continue for at least 6 months. 
The refurbishment of the LMC offices is complete and cost…. 
The accounts show funds LMC received for various schemes including the GP 
mentorship,GP resilience and practice manager training. 
 
Annette Bearpark 
September 2019 
 


